
From: @uk.imptob.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 11:12 AM 
To: Martin Dockrell @phe.gov.uk> 
Cc: @uk.imptob.com>;  

@dhsc.gov.uk>; @phe.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Follow up 
 
Good morning Martin, 
 
When we spoke I promised to keep you informed of our correspondence with Trading Standards on 
this issue.  With that in mind, please find attached a letter which was sent to them this morning 
outlining the findings of our initial sensory panel, also attached. 
 
Could I ask then when PHE writes to us, you send a side copy to my email please?  In line with 
current government guidance all roles which are able to are currently working from home and so I’m 
keen that we don’t delay any response to you. 
 
With thanks and best wishes, 

 




